
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

Friday 14th September 2018. 

Year 6 Science and Technology Trip 
 

      
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 

As part of our Science curriculum and to inspire our Year 6 pupils to become interested in a future career in 
science we are going to take our Year 6 children to this event. We attended this last year and it was 

fantastic. This year we have been lucky enough to get limited tickets, again for 15 of our Year 6 children to 

attend the Bring it On Conference at the Stadium of Light, Sunderland on Wednesday 3rd October 2018. 

Bring it On! is the only event of its kind in the North East. It will showcase the many exciting 
businesses and opportunities in North East engineering, inspiring and motivating young people 

aged 10-14 to choose it as their future career. 

Businesses will be bringing exciting exhibitions and machinery to really show the breadth of 
engineering activities taking place from the Yorkshire border, to the Scottish border, Pennines to the 

sea. 

The cost of the exhibition is free. However, there is a charge for transport. Our PTA kindly subsidise 
transport so the final cost to you would likely to be around £6.00 (Children in receipt of pupil premium have 
costs fully subsidised). 

 (Please see the proposed schedule for the event below. We have arranged to arrive at just after 9.30, 
therefore your child will need to meet the coach in the village hall carpark at 8.15 a.m. We expect to 
be back between 5.30p.m. and 6.00p.m. and your child will need to be picked up from the Village Hall 
carpark.) 

 



 

 

You will need to provide a packed lunch (Please contact the office if your child is in receipt of FSM and 
requires a school packed lunch). 

As this is quite a long day you may wish to provide your child with additional snacks and drinks. 

Please note- there are only 15 places and we have 19 Year 6 pupils therefore places will be allocated 
on a first come first served basis. Please do not fill the slip in unless your child is interested.  

Children remaining in school will be taught by Mrs Fletcher alongside Year 5 and the timings of their 
school day will remain the same. 

Many Thanks, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

To Whittingham C of E Primary School-   

I wish for my child …………………………………………………………… in Year 6 to attend the ‘ Bring it On 
Event’.  

I understand that places are limited and are allocated on a first come first served basis. 

I have/ have not arranged for my child to be transported to and from Whittingham Village hall carpark at the 
times stated  on  Wednesday 3

rd
 October. 

I give permission for my child to take part in the event as detailed in the agenda and give permission for 
them to travel by the transport indicated. 

I acknowledge there will be a payment on School Money of £6.00 towards the costs of transport. 

Signed …………………………………………………………………… 

Parent/Legal Guardian ………………………………………………… 

 

 


